
Friday Update, May 20, 2022 

 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your 

Superintendent with a Friday Update, May 20, 2022. 
 

Curriculum Correspondence 
 

As a reminder, Curriculum Correspondence is an easy and free way to have your 

child practice basic skills throughout the summer. We hope that you take 

advantage of this wonderful opportunity! For more information, please see below.  
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Summer Sun  

Food and Fun 
 

As a reminder, we want to take this opportunity to share with you 

information as to where ALL children 18 and under can participate in 

receiving a FREE lunch this summer. Please refer to the information 

below to see where the locations will be that are serving the free meals. 

Please note that lunch will only be served and must be consumed at the 
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location. For more information, please visit schooldaycafe.org or call 

661-295-1754.  
 

 
 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
  

  

 
 

 



 


